Announcement

RESCHEDULING OF FDA-SPONSORED IN VITRO PERCUTANEOUS PENETRATION WORKSHOP

Originally scheduled for March 1986 in San Francisco, the new venue is Washington, D.C., October 31 to November 1986, immediately prior to (and part of) the first annual meeting of the American Association of Pharmaceutical Scientists (AAPS). The purpose of the workshop is to devise protocols that might accelerate bioequivalence studies for topical agents.

For information, write:

L. Hurlbutt American Association of Pharmaceutical Scientists 601 King Street Alexandria, VA 22314

or

Howard I. Maibach, M.D. Dermatology Department, Box 0122 University of California Medical School San Francisco, CA 94143-0122